David Richards

From: Carol Lewis <carol.lewis@elcajoncollaborative.org>

Sent: Monday, January 10, 2022 4:40 PM

To: David Richards

Subject: Re: El Cajon to Host Fourth Redistricting Hearing

CAUTION: [EXTERNAL EMAIL] Do not click any links or open any attachments unless you trust the sender and know the content is safe.

It would be nice to have these also available on Zoom so that we can have translators for our non-English speaking residents and accommodate those of us who do not attend public events. This is a terrible time to host in-person meetings and events. Many of us are still following public health guidelines, especially those of us who work with families in crisis. Thank you for sharing this information with me, David. If you do decide to present these online, I will be happy to pass it along.

Take care, Carol

Carol Lewis

Program & Property Manager



Working together for families

LITTLE HOUSE FAMILY RESOURCES

131 Avocado Ave., El Cajon, CA 92020 Office: 619-447-4380 Cell: 619-847-7801 Carol.Lewis@ElCajonCollaborative.org

www.ElCajonCollaborative.org www.ElCajonResources.org

On Mon, Jan 10, 2022 at 4:28 PM David Richards < DRichards@elcajon.gov> wrote:

Good afternoon,

The El Cajon City Council will host a fourth Redistricting Hearing on Saturday, January 22, at 10:30 a.m. at the El Cajon Valley High School. Draft maps will be accepted online or by email until 12 p.m. on Friday, January 14. Please see the attached press release for additional details.

Please let me know if you have any questions or would like additional information.

David Richards

Assistant to the City Manager City Manager's Office

City of El Cajon

(619) 441-1768

drichards@cityofelcajon.us